
 

 

We would like to donate $    to support the 2024 Wabash Valley Right to Life billboard project. 
       (IF THIS AMOUNT IS $400 OR GREATER, YOU MAY CHOOSE A BILLBOARD DESIGN TO SUPPORT) 

 

We/I have donated $400 (or $550 for a highway location (3rd Street or 46) to cover the cost of the entire 

billboard, and We/I would like our name, logo, or in memory message included on the ad.  

Name of organization/individual/In Memory message as you would like it to appear on the billboard:   

     _______________________________________________ 

  If a logo is preferred, email the logo to Sarah at sarahwvrtl@gmail.com 

 

We/I do not want a name or logo on the ad.  

 

Contact name:        Phone Number:      

Email: ____________________________________  Would you like your billboard model?         YES           NO 

For those donating $400 or more, select your choice of billboard design. *you may request any billboard design from 

previous years that are not shown here.  

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

  

 

 

 

 

 

          

          

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please return this form and donations to WVRTL P.O. Box 3261, Terre Haute, IN 47803  

Or call Sarah @ 812-249-3929 to arrange pick up. 

Donations need to be turned in by January 5, 2024 


